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November 15, 2021 
 
Health Choice Arizona 
Shawn Nau (CEO) 
410 N. 44th Street, #900 
Phoenix, AZ 85008 
 
Subject:  Notification of Competitive Contract Expansion (CCE) YH20-0002 Non-Award 
 
Dear Mr. Nau: 
 
This letter is to inform you that Health Choice Arizona was not awarded a Contract for the Competitive 
Contract Expansion (CCE) # YH20-0002. The public will be notified of the awards when the CCE YH20-0002 
Procurement File is made available for public inspection on the AHCCCS website on November 15, 2021. 
The Offeror may refer to the Procurement File for information regarding contract awards.  
 
We appreciate your interest in the CCE. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
Meggan LaPorte, AHCCCS Chief Procurement Officer, at procurement@azahcccs.gov . 
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